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Public lands are owned by the citizens, not the governing bodies of that particular 

property.  We do not lose our constitutionally protected rights when we enter that 

property or unspecified property near it.  CHL holders have already passed 

background checks and requirements to hold the license.  This bill would do nothing 

other than turn law abiding citizens into criminals and cost taxpayers money in the 

courts where it would eventually be found unconstitutional. 


